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Position and Policy on Reduction of Investment Units 
 
 
1. Position on the Reduction of Investment Units 
SoftBank Group Corp. (“SBG”) recognizes that ensuring sufficient share liquidity and 
encouraging broader investor participation are important for revitalizing the stock market 
and supporting the appropriate formation of share prices. SBG views the reduction of the 
minimum investment unit as one of the effective measures to enhance share liquidity and 
expand the investor base. 
 
2. Policy on the Reduction of Investment Units 
SBG will continue to carefully assess the necessity of reducing the minimum investment unit, 
taking into account factors such as share price, trading volume, number of shareholders, and 
shareholder composition. 
 

 


